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RE-ADVERTISEMENT OF  RFQ 1463 

        Please be advised that the above mentioned RFQ has been cancelled.
        The RFQ will be re-advertised on Monday, 24th February 2020.
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	RFQ Number
	RFQ Description 

	
	

	
RFQ NO. 1463

	
SUPPLY,DELIVERY AND INSTALL RAINWATER HARVESTING TANKS IN VARIOUS MUNICIPAL AREAS WITHIN THE EASTERN CAPE PROVINCE AS AND WHEN REQUIRED







Enquiries:  Mr c. Bhana: SCM Manager:  e-mail: cbhana@amatolawater.co.za 
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